
WCHA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 

January 25, 2017 Meeting 

1. The Executive Committee reviewed and approved the contract with the American Paint Horse 
Association to hold the 2017 WCHA Breeders Championship and Big Money Halter Futurities 
September 23-24 in conjunction with the APHA World Show.  
The contract is to include an option for holding the Futurities in conjunction with the Paint 
World Show for 2018. 
 

2. The Executive Committee directed the Breeders Futurity Committee to submit a 
recommendation regarding the location of the Ranch Horse Challenge for 2017. 

3. Committee appointments to the Breeders Futurity Committee were made for 2017 to better 
facilitate the move of the Futurities to Fort Worth. 

4. The Administrative Consultant was directed to send an e-blast to all WCHA judges reminding 
them of the opportunity to apply for an APHA specialty halter judges card. 

 

 


